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DEKALB COUNTY ELECTION BOARD MEETING 
GENERAL POST-ELECTION AUDIT 

Pursuant to IC 3-12-13-4, the Dekalb County Election Board has requested and 
received designation from the Secretary of State of Indiana that DeKalb County be 
a 2024 General Post-Election Audit County. 

The Post Election Audit process is open to the public for observation in a specified 
viewing area. 

Date:  Wednesday December 18, 2024 

Time:  10:00 a.m. 

Location: DeKalb County Office Building  
Basement Large Conference Room 


